
Working with Polymorph—week 6
Polymorph was an interesting and convenient material which can
be easily formed by hand. I tried to find problems and solved
problems with polymorph in this ILA.

the first object I made is a pen holder, because I found my
fingers hurts badly after I drew or write for a long time
holding the hard pen. So I tried to solve this problem with
polymorph. I firstly melted this material and stick on to the
pencil I used to sketch, the I press the fingerprint on it and
leave  it  till  dry.  This  product  is  useful  to  me  in  the
sketching ILA later on.
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Then I made an object used to put chopsticks on during a meal.
I found there was no place to put the chopsticks before I get
eating at my apartment, and the chopsticks might get dirty if
put it on the table. Therefore, forming a mountain shape small
object with polymorph help with it.

this object is my favorite one because it is really useful
while I went to the supermarket or go shopping. I sometimes
really struggle with carrying too many bags in each hand which
made my hands hurt. Therefore, with the help of this ring with
a hook on it, can help to reduce the pressure to the hand and
can carry more bags.



then I made an object which is used while I polishing my
nails, my fingers kept moving and was not stable while doing
it. With the help of this object, it can make my fingers
steady and keep them apart.



the last one is made for the Halloween , I dressed up as a
witches in the Halloween party. Therefore I made a white nail
for myself to fit the whole outfit.


